
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Autumn 2022    

 

Sept 30th      2022            

Attendance 

Reception 91% 

Year 1 94.9%    Year 4 94% 

Year 2 92.8%     Year 5 88% 

Year 3 97.1%    Year 6 88.3% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 3 

 

                   97.1% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

    94.1% 

  

Upcoming dates: 

Monday October 3rd Individual Photo’s 

Thursday October 6th M and M 

Performance ‘Jungle Book’ 

THURSDAY October 6th Transition Year 6 

visit to Bishop Vaughan 

Friday October 7th Evacuees Year 6 

Production Pontardawe Arts Centre 

Monday October 10th Flu Vaccinations 

Wednesday October 12th Blessing of the 

Rosaries 

Thursday October 13th Trial of Elgan 

Jones Year 5 and 6  

Thursday October 27th Harvest Mass 

School Hall 

Friday October 28th INSET DAY 

Monday October 31st – Friday 4th 

November HALF TERM 

Wednesday November 16th 

Remembrance Service 

Monday December 19th Christmas Mass 

TERM ENDS Thursday December 22nd 

Friday December 23rd INSET DAY  

Monday January 9th INSET DAY 

Jesuit virtues for Sep/ Oct: 

Compassionate and Loving 

 

New term dates have been added to the website calendar please take a look 

at the dates that have been set.  

 
SCHOOL DINNERS/ BREAKFAST CLUB 
Please remember to pay Dinner Money/Breakfast Club online if possible and in 
advance of the week otherwise as informed by County we are no longer allowed to 
provide dinners unless they are paid for. School dinners are £2.40 per day (£12 a 
week). Breakfast Club is £1.50 a day (£7.50 a week – siblings are half price). If your 
child changes from dinners to sandwiches please let the office know. 
 
We look forward to our exciting creative arts project Performance in Pontardawe 
Arts Centre on Friday October 7th for parents and friends. Tickets are on sale from 
the office.  
 
Just a reminder that school photographs will be taken on Monday October 3rd and on 
Thursday October 6th we welcome M and M Theatre company with their 
performance of the ‘Jungle Book’ there will be a performance for Infants in the 
morning and Key stage 2 in the afternoon. A contribution of £3 per child to watch 
the performance would be gratefully received. 
 
We say a sad farewell to Mrs Dionne Williams today who is leaving us after twenty 
years of dedicated service. We wish her the very best of luck in her new role and 
will miss her very much.  

 
Friday October 7th Evacuees Year 6 Production Pontardawe Arts Centre 

 


